5. CANTERBURY JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE (CJSC) - DISCHARGE TRIENNIAL ELECTIONS

The Subcommittee considered a report reminding it of the desirability of participating councils
adopting an appropriate resolution to ensure that the CJSC did not discharge following the 2004
triennial elections.

A copy of the report and resolution made by the Subcommittee at its meeting on 5 May 2003 was
attached to the report. It was noted that those councils which had not passed an appropriate
resolution as provided for by clause 30(7) of Schedule 7 of the Local Government Act 2002 should do
so before their existing council term finished.

The Subcommittee resolved that all member councils of the CJSC and the CWSC adopt the
resolution as detailed in the report prior to the October 2004 triennial elections and confirm this action
to the CWSC Committee Secretary in due course.
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